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Hi,   

     I am urging you to support HB 2978 because though I don't even drive that much, 

I have had more than my share of serious close calls. I consider myself lucky. We live 

in Redmond, which is heavily populated with deer. So many close calls on HWY 126 

and on Cline Falls Road. 

 

    I've seen the wonderful naturalized looking animal bridges that exist in Canada 

and have often thought them to be smart and beautiful in the interest of animal safety 

and human safety, and would love to see those in areas we know are very prone 

toward animal crossings. I can think of 3 spots in particular right off the top of my 

head. 

 

Thank you for your consideration on this matter. 

Sincerely, Carla Earl 

 

    


